22™ July 2013

Your reference: PD/LDP/044

Dear Mr Drane,
Thank you very much for your letter dated 26 June 2013.

Following the document we sent you on 24™ June 2013, we would like to enclose the second
part of the document which will cover the points below mentioned in Brentwood Local
Development Plan Newsletter Issue 1: June 2013.

Capacity of key infrastructure, such as roads and utilities

Transport; public, walking and cycling provision

Access to services, such as schools, shops, GPs and community facilities
Availability of land in sustainable locations

Impact on Green Belt

Environmental constraints, such as flooding and nature conservation
Landscape sensitivity
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We have not yet received information about the next stage of Local Development Plan
Consultation which is due in July.

Could you please:-
1- Send us a copy of the said plan once it becomes available?
2- Review both documents and comment?
3- Ensure that the submitted documents (the pervious one that you received on 24
June 2013 as well as the enclosed document) are included as part of a consultation
response?

Yours sincerel



